
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 I would like for you to consider creating a set of guidelines 

for your child’s internet use at home. The internet is a wonderful 

thing and can be a great resource for kids to use, but it is 

important for them to use it properly. In today’s society there are 

many dangers that can accompany internet use.  It is important 

for children to be taught to use this resource properly. Some 

things you might wish to discuss are use of chat rooms and 

social media, sharing personal information, and screen time 

limits. I will provide an outline for you to use to create a home 

use policy if you are interested. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gabby Darnell 

Classroom Teacher 

 


